
June 21, 2023

Woran Zhang
Flat B 11/F Blk T3 The Redhill
Peninsula
18 Pak Pat Shan Rd
Tai Tam
Hong Kong

Dear Woran,

Congratulations are in order for earning Honor Roll status for your work during the 2022-23
academic year. By achieving a GPA between 3.5 to 3.99 across all your courses, you have
exhibited both the effort and achievement that are marks of quality.

I wish you continued success in your learning. Sincerely,

David Lovelin
High School Principal


